
 

 
 

 

 

14th June 2020 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Tuesday 15th June P7 will go on their trip to Carlingford Adventure Centre.   

 

The bus will leave at 9.15pm and will return to school around 5pm sharp.  

 

As the children will be outdoors and getting wet, I suggest they take old 

clothes (T-shirt, fleece/jumper and leggings) and footwear.  A recommended 

list is: 

 

 Footwear – 2 pairs altogether. (one old pair to be worn in the water) 

 1 complete change of clothes. 

 Rain mac. 

 A towel 

  

Children are NOT permitted to bring mobile phones. 

 

We are all looking forward to this exciting event and if you need any further 

information please contact me on pquinnn475@c2kni.net 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P Quinn            A Duffy 
 

 

 

 

 


